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Celebrating World Smile Day at Meyer House Care Home

Our residents and staff were 'all smiles' on Friday 1 October when we marked World Smile Day at Meyer House Care Home

with some fabulous selfies!

Sometimes all it takes to make the day better is a smile, whether it’s one someone gives to you, or one you share with another.

Whether it’s just a simple compliment or a cheery hello, World Smile Day encourages you to take action to bring a few more smiles

into the world.

We had great fun posing for our smiley shots!
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Smiley selfies!

 

 


